
 

MIAMI LIGHTHOUSE FOR THE BLIND TO HOST ANNUAL HOLIDAY TRADITION WITH BEEPING 
EASTER EGG HUNT ON APRIL 17 

  

WHAT:           Hop into holiday fun this Easter with Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and Visually 
Impaired, who is hosting their Annual Beeping Easter Egg Hunt on April 17th in their Miami 
Lighthouse Academy Playground. 

 Students will search for colorful beeping eggs assembled by the South Florida Police Benevolent 
Association and Miami-Dade Sheriff’s Office Bomb Squad and hidden by the Easter Bunny. 

 “The South Florida Police Benevolent Association along with the Miami-Dade Sheriff’s Office 
Bomb Squad is proud to sponsor, help assemble, and make sure all the beeping eggs are fully 
functional so early learners and elementary school students in the Miami Lighthouse Academy 
can celebrate the joy of finding Easter eggs,” said Steadman Stahl, President of the South Florida 
PBA. 

 Virginia Jacko, President and CEO of Miami Lighthouse, said, “The sounds emitted by the eggs 
enable our blind and visually impaired children to locate them by listening, reinforcing Miami 
Lighthouse’s mission that ‘It’s possible to see without sight™.’” 

 In support of Miami Lighthouse’s annual Easter Egg Hunt that brings the joyous holiday festivities 
to the blind and visually impaired community, the South Florida Police Benevolent Association 
and the Miami-Dade Sheriff’s Office Bomb Squad will also distribute Easter baskets with candy 
and bring a police robot for Miami Lighthouse Academy students to interact with during the event. 

 For more information, please visit https://www.miamilighthouse.org/. 

 WHERE:       Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired (MLB) 
601 SW 8th Avenue 
Miami, FL 33130 

WHEN:          Thursday, April 17, 2025 
10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

WHO:             Sponsored by South Florida Police Benevolent Association and Miami-Dade Sheriff’s 
Office Bomb Squad 
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